
 

 

 

 

 

 

Event Bulletin No.  

Marshals – Competitor Reminder 

As with many events, we are having trouble recruiting sufficient 

marshals to give the cover which we would like, to deliver the best 

rallying experience for you on the night. 

We will not be making this a compulsory requirement of your entry, 

but we kindly ask that you consider assisting us on the night. This 

is in line with the Supplementary Regulation B15.2 which is copied 

below. 

The Organisers thank you in anticipation of your assistance. 

“B15.2 Assistance with Marshalling: As you are no doubt 

aware having the correct number of marshals to deliver a first-class 

event is critical, so, we would be very grateful if you are able to 

enlist anyone to come along with you who may be able to staff at 

least one control on the route. Please contact our event Chief 

Marshal in our Officials list.” 

 

Signed 

 

 

Malcolm Paul Higgins 

Event Secretary 

2nd April 2024 


